
I strongly support the Main Street Revitalization Program in rural Oregon. 

The Main Street Program has allowed wonderful improvements to take place our small community of 

Port Orford. It has given new vitality to a tired looking coastal town and helped to increase our tourism 

which is a key economic component here. 

Please support this program. 

 

 

Best regards, 

Pamela Berndt 

 


